
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
4B SANGER TEXAS 
DEVELOPMENT 
CORPORATION

Notice is hereby given that the 
4B Sanger Texas Development 
Corporation will conduct 
a public hearing during a 
meeting scheduled to begin at 
6:00 P.M. on Tuesday, March 
26, 2024, at 201 Bolivar Street, 
Sanger, TX 76266, for the 
purpose of the following: 

Conceptual rendering for 
Porter Sports Park Phase 
2 not to exceed the cost of 
$80,500.
To learn more about this 
project, please contact the 
Economic Development 
Department at
(940)458-9​096 or via email at 
sbradshaw@​sangertexas.org .

drc 03/02/2024


